Devon Kellogg

Department of Ecology:

As a parent, teacher, and longtime WA resident, I am deeply concerned about the effects of adding
more greenhouse gasses to our atmosphere, increasing global temperatures and denying the children
I raise and serve a stable climate system if we don't reverse course immediately.

Already we are experiencing the severe and costly effects of our warming world. We know from
IPCC SR1.5 that we have just 10 years to reduce the offending emissions by 50% or more for our
best chance at avoiding the worst effects. We cannot afford to add any more warming gasses to the
mix!

For this proposed facility, fracking the gas, leaking it for transport, then producing methanol which
1s then shipped overseas to be used to make plastic is dirty, unhealthy and harmful at every step of
the process. Permits for this project must be denied.

Thank you for your attention to this critical and urgent matter,
Devon Kellogg



